
 

 

 
20 April 2022 

 

Public Notice 
 

Under the provisions of the Code of Virginia, the following notice is hereby given: 

Date:  25 April 2022 

Time:  1330 to 1430 

Location:  Hyatt House Richmond / Short Pump  

The VMI Board of Visitors Executive Committee will hold a special meeting on Monday, 25 
April 2022 beginning at 1:30 p.m. at the Hyatt House Richmond / Short Pump in Henrico, 
Virginia to discuss and ratify Superintendent Emeritus status.  The meeting is open to the public.  
There will not be a public comment period.  

If you have any questions, please contact LTC Kevin Ryan at (540) 464-7132, or by email at 
ryanka@vmi.edu.   

mailto:ryanka@vmi.edu

